BRIDGERLAND

TECHNICAL COLLEGE

November 20, 2018
TO: Mr. Thomas Ritchie

Utah Steel Fabricators Association
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FROM: Frank Stewart
Bridgerland Technical College
Dear Mr. Ritchie,

On behalf of Bridgerland Technical College and our Welding Department, we want to thank you for your
most recent support to our college both for scholarships to our students and for funding to help us with
new equipment. We greatly appreciate our partners in education, and share our responsibility to
provide well trained welding specialists and technicians to the work force.

It is indeed a pleasure to work hand in hand in education, and for almost 50 years, Bridgerland Technical
College has been at the forefront of technical education for northern Utah.

We hope that we may have a chance to showcase our campus to you at some future date. Should you or i
any of your representatives be in our area, please let us know so we can be available to tour campus and :
introduce students and instructors. ‘:

Thank you again for your support, and thank you for all that you do as an association to support industry
and education in Utah.

Chief Development Officer, BTECH
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